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Presents the Bowhunters Challenge

Backwoods Bowhunters is looking for sponsors to help with this years Bowhunters Challenge.  This is an archery shoot that is geared toward getting kids and families involved in archery and the outdoors.  We want to make sure every child that comes to the shoot will get a prize which will range from new bows, to accessories, to arrows.  After all the kids have gotten a prize the remainder of the prizes will be distributed to the other participants via the drawing of score cards.
If the sponsor allows, a sign advertising the business will be placed on the range for all the shooters to see.
Any help that you can give is greatly appreciated and without you this shoot can’t be possible.

The event is scheduled for September 21st and 22nd.

Thank You 

Larry Kade
304-920-4433
